
DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 
Ricardo X Cervantes, Director a CITYOFSAINTPAUL Business Licensing 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 551 01-1506 

Telephone: 651-266-8989 
Facsimile: 651-266-9124 
Web: www.5paul.gov·dsi 

November 8, 2018 

One Stop Tobacco 
1541 Maryland Ave. East 
St. Paul, MN 55106 

Re: Pending Cigarette / Tobacco-Product Shop License Application -ID 20180003401 
1541 Maryland Ave. East 

Mr. Abukhudeer: 

This letter is to inform you that your variance was denied you have the following two options regarding 
to your Cigarette/Tobacco - Product Shop License application referenced above. 

1) Complete the enclosed request to withdraw form and return to DSI at 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
-St. Paul, MN 55101. Or via email to Joseph.voyda@ci.stpa] MN_us or by U.S. mail, with the self­ 
return envelope also included in this letter. 
NOTE: By selecting this choice DSI will refund 759% of your license application fee. 

(or) 

2) Do nothing and DSI will forward your application to the City Attorney's Office for adverse action 
for application denial. 

DSI will move forward with adverse action for denial if the attached request to withdraw form is not 
submitted by November 15, 2018. 
Questions regarding this letter or information regarding cigarette / tobacco licensing requirements you 
may contact me at: 651-266-9014. 

Respectfully, 

k<.pr< 
Joseph Voyda 
Licensing Inspector II, Department of Safety and Inspections 

AA-ADA-EEO Employer 


